
From: Clanon, Paul
Sent: 2/13/2012 12:57:59 PM

Bottorff, Thomas E (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TEB3)To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: Senator Boxer letter on CPUC audit of PG&E

The important thing for me is learning whatever lessons we need to learn and making changes 
to how we do things going forward.

On Feb 13, 2012, at 12:40 PM, "Bottorff, Thomas E" <TEB3@pge.com> wrote:

Paul,

Sorry to see this; at least Feinstein didn’t sign on.

It may not help, but we’re prepared to prove that there were no unspent 
dollars during the 1999-2010 time period, as reported by Overland.

Tom

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, February 13, 2012 10:46 AM 
To: Bottorff, Thomas E
Subject: Fwd: Senator Boxer letter on CPUC audit of PG&E
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